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Dear Members of the House Judiciary Committee, 

  

I am writing you in strong opposition of HB 3075. I feel that this is not a  

good use of public resources and puts the state in a position for further litigation. This  

bill is fundamentally flawed and does not even attempt to consider public  

safety. We all want to save lives; that being said, Oregon gun owners deserve the  

right to have a seat at the table, especially when we are the ones who face criminal  

penalties. We are not the ones who commit gun crimes. Please, do not punish the 

over  

99.6% of Oregonians who did NOT commit a crime with a gun. Do the right thing and  

do not pass this piece of legislation. Thank you! 

Sincerely,  

Chris Wendt 


